
MUNICIPALITY OF CENTRAL HURON CONSTRUCTION 2021 

Downtown Clinton 
Construction Update 
Week of May 10th, 2021 

Albert Street North 
Starting May 10th, Albert Street will be under construction from 

Princess Street West going north.  Project includes: 

 Curb removal and replacement 

 Pavement resurfacing 

Repaving is scheduled to begin May 25, 2021 and is expected to be 

completed within one week, weather permitting. During the project 

one lane of traffic will remain open. Please be cautious of flag people.  

Albert Street Reconstruction 

Project 2021    
Huron County and Central Huron have awarded the contract to Lavis 

Contracting Company Ltd.  The cost of the project is just under $3.7 

million. 

Central Huron is pleased to share that Albert Street in Clinton will be 

receiving an extensive facelift this summer, starting early June, and 

finishing mid-November. During this time, Albert Street will be closed 

from Princess Street W. to Highway 8. 

Some of the work being completed is: 

 Enbridge will be replacing the gas mains and services from Hwy #8 

to Princess Street.  This work has already started. 

 Replacement of storm sewer, sanitary sewers, watermain, concrete 

curbs and sidewalks, street lighting, asphalt paving, and 

landscaping   

 Improvements to Cenotaph Park 

 Some underground work will also take place on Park Lane and 

Princess Street West.  

See the Central Huron website for more information. 

  

A Royal 

Introduction 
We are fortunate to have two 

hosts for our construction 

project: Queen Victoria and 

Prince Albert! They have 

joined us, of course, because 

Albert and Victoria Streets 

are named in their honour. 

They will be overseeing our 

project, helping to direct you 

to your favourite stores, 

and part of some upcoming 

opportunities for you to win 

some Central Huron 

Big Dig Coupons! 

If you would like to learn a 

little more above Victoria and 

Albert, this excellent column 

written by local historian 

David Yates appeared in the 

Clinton News Record. 

Regular Communications 
We are committed to communicating regularly throughout the construction stage and partnering with the Central 

Huron BIA to ensure business interruptions are minimized. Sign-up for our digital e-mails 

so that you’re up to date on the project as well as some of the great initiatives that will be 

happening at the same time.  Watch for Big Dig Dollars coming soon! 

Follow us on Facebook @CentralHuronInspired and @CentralHuronBIA  

Watch for Central Huron Big Dig Coupons coming soon! 

https://www.centralhuron.ca/en/living-here/albert-street-reconstruction.aspx
https://www.clintonnewsrecord.com/opinion/columnists/how-clinton-paid-tribute-to-one-of-the-greatest-love-stories
https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired
https://www.facebook.com/centralhuronbia/

